
Here are the four things you need to tell callers:

Who’s Affected?

Web site

Phone Number

Viewers with older antenna television sets that are not hooked up to a cable, satellite or a pay  
TV service will need to upgrade by February 17, 2009;

For more information about the digital television (DTV) transition, direct callers to your station’s 
Web site or www.DTVAnswers.com;

Viewers can call 1 (888) DTV-2009 for more information about the DTV Transition and  
coupon program;

Apply for a $40 coupon that can be used toward the purchase of a converter box. 
Visit www.DTV2009.gov or call 1 (888) DTV-2009 for more information.
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